
April 25, 2021 

To: Saint Augustine Presbytery 
From: Ana L Lugo (TE), Chair, Reddick Administrative Commission (RAC) 
Re: Update report 

Sister and brothers in Christ, 

Grace and peace in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! The Reddick Administrative Commission 
(RAC) was elected by the Presbytery in 2020 to assist with the closing of First Presbyterian Church in 
Reddick. Current RAC members are Rhonda Link-Cummings (TE), Richard Mueller (RE) and Jeffrey Welch 
(TE). The commission has met 6 times since it’s inception. Our last meeting was on March 17, 2021. 

A variety of tasks have been completed, including convening the session for prayer and 
consultation, assuming original jurisdiction, receive session records, visiting the property and inviting 
members to come to the property to remove any items of personal and sentimental value before 
inviting Camp Montgomery and Silver Springs Shore Thrift Store to remove any items/furniture they 
could use. 

We don’t have any recommendations to the Presbytery at this time, but we have requested in 
writing (and are waiting for) an assessment of state of the property done by an engineer, and an 
assessment by a real estate agent about the value of the property “as is” and value of property without 
buildings. When these become available, we hope to be able to make recommendations about the 
disposition of the property to the Presbytery. 

I am happy to answer any questions. I may be reached at (773) 380-2997 during office hours or 
(904) 219-2769 (Mobile).

Yours in Christ, 

Ana L. Lugo, Chair 
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